T Masses this week at St. Michael’s - August 18-25, 2024

“The bread that I will give
for the life of the world is my flesh.” iomesrss

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time vears

Saturday, August 17 5:00 pm Missa Pro Popula

Sunday, August 18 9:00 am Special Intentions of Fr. Slawomir Glowacz -Debbie Scott & Family
11:00 am | Beryl Bridge  -Forster Family

Mass Intention Requested by
Monday, Aug. 19 12:05 pm t Paula Simmons -Felicitas Weiss
Tuesday, Aug. 20 St Bernard

12:05 pm t Sam Rego - KofC Council #1970

Wed., Aug. 21 St. Pius X
10:00 am Mass at Streamway Villa
12:05 pm Special Intentions of David & Jeannie Thomas

Thursday Aug. 22 The Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary
10:00 am Mass at Palisade Gardens
12:05 pm 1 Barbara Redmond -Family

Friday, Aug.23  12:05 pm t Ron Spiewak - KofC Council #1970

oY MIORSLUNEONY  Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. We invite you to spend some time in quiet prayer with our Lord.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: The St. Vincent committee has arranged for the truck to pick up your gently
used items on weekend of September 14/15. Also, a ‘Thanksgiving Food Drive’ September 28/29 & October
5/6...more details in upcoming bulletins.

The next St. Vincent de Paul Society collection for needy in our community will
be...August 31/September 1.

Just a reminder to all CWL members and ladies of the parish to check out our September
— December 2024 Calendar of Events posted on the bulletin board at the back of the
church. Also, if any CWL members have changed their address, phone number or email
contact in the past few months, please let us know so we can update our records.
C - Celebrate our Faith W - Witness our Service to Others
L — Learn and Lead in Social Justice

_T(JLT ewell....sr. Donna of the Sisters of St. Joseph here in Cobourg is on the move once

again. This time | am moving to Dundas Ontario, just west of Hamilton to engage in new congregational
ministry. It is with great sadness that | leave this community behind. It has been a great pleasure being
involved with both St. Michael's here in Cobourg and St. Mary’s in Grafton as | experienced many
opportunities to get to know the parishioners better. Thank you for all you have done to include not just
myself but those whom | work with as well. | will surely miss you all.  Sr. Donna Smith, CSJ

On behalf of the parish Sister, we wish you all the best in your new journey serving the Lord.




